Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NOZ% 12021
Dated Kohima, the Q? th October, 2021

NO.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2021-22 :: It is hereby notified for the information of the
Heads of Registered Institutions under NBSE that Veer Gatha Project in honour of
Gallantry Award Winners is being organised by the Department of School Education and
Literacy, Ministry of Education, Government of India from 21* October to 20"
November 2021. The link for uploading the entries to be submitted by the schools will be
active from 1* November 2021. Schools are requested to go to the link-
https://www.innovateindia.mygov.in/veer-gatha-project/
for their submissions.

All the Heads of Institutions are requested to encourage interested students to take
part in the project and schools shall submit the entries in the above given link.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NO.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2021-22/ [ 74 O Dated Kohima, the 29 th Oct. 2021
Copy to:

1. The Special Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, School Education &
SCERT for information.
2. The Mission Director, Samagra, Nagaland, Kohima for information.
3. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima for
information.
/4M/ All Heads of Registered Institution for information and necessary action.
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